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Dr Robert Spencer (Consultant in Public Health & Infectious Diseases)
'Ebola: Just a rumble in the jungle?'
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For our second meeting this season, we have Dr Robert Spencer, Consultant in Public Health & Infectious Diseases.
Dr Spencer qualified at St Mary’s Hospital Medical School in 1970. After post-graduate studies at The Wright-Fleming Institute and Birkbeck College, Robert became a Reader in Clinical & Experimental Microbiology, University of Sheffield. He moved to Bristol in 1994 where he was Lead South West Public Health Microbiologist for the Health Protection Agency. 
He is the ex-president of The Institute of Decontamination Services (IDSc) and the ex-Chair of The Hospital Infection Society & ex-Chair of the Central Sterilising Club (CSC). He has published widely on many aspects of clinical and environmental microbiology and acted as an advisor to many governmental departments. 
The subject matter of Dr Spencer's talk is a topical one and whilst Ebola seems to be in retreat in West Africa, there have been reported cases in Europe, the US and of course the UK as a consequence of returning health workers and military personnel. I am sure it will be interesting to hear what Dr Spencer has to say on the topic and I hope very much that you will come along and support the Society at this event.  
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Name (capitals please).............................................................................................................................................     

I should like to have supper and will be bringing [          ] guests, as follows: 


.....................................................................................................................................................................................

.....................................................................................................................................................................................

I enclose my cheque for £                         

(£16.95 per head - made payable to Bristol Medico-Legal Society)

Daytime Telephone No…………………………………Email address:……………………..…………………………...…

Please return to :          Hannah Volpé, BMLS Legal Secretary, 
                                    DAC Beachcroft LLP, Portwall Place, Portwall Lane, Bristol, BS99 7UD 
(DX 7846 Bristol) Tel: 0117 918 2098                                                      

Final return date: Monday 23 November 2015
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Venue 

*****Our venue is the Engineers House, The Promenade, Clifton Down, Bristol, BS8 3NB*****

Please see www.eefvenues.co.uk for more information and maps.
Car parking: Complimentary on-site car parking available. Car Park and Main Entrance accessed from Clifton Down Road. Alternatively, there is on-street parking – the area surrounding Engineers’ House has some 250 free and unrestricted on street parking available.

WIFI Internet Access: free internet access available in all rooms and breakout areas.
Public transport: Rail - nearest train station is Bristol Temple Meads, a 10 minute taxi journey from Engineers’ House. The on-site team can book you a taxi when you leave. We advise booking ahead to avoid waiting when you depart. The number 8 and 9 buses stop directly outside Engineer’s House every 10 minutes and depart from the city centre and Bristol Temple Meads train station.
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Cost
As usual, Members and their guests are invited to attend the buffet supper which will be served from 6.30pm. 
This costs £16.95 per person and includes a two course buffet with wine and coffee. 

It is best to arrive early so you have a chance to join fellow members and guests to enjoy a glass of wine or two or a soft drink if you prefer, before the meal.

The talk starts at 8pm and is free to members and their guests, so please come along, even if you cannot make it for the supper. 
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All contact information for Hannah (Legal Secretary) and Sarah (Medical Secretary) is on the website, along with information about forthcoming events, latest news and information about how to join. 

Find us at www.bmls.org.uk
We are also on Twitter. Please follow us at @BrisMedLegSoc and be kept up to date with details of forthcoming talks, speakers and any announcements about the Society.
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JANUS

Financial Consultancy for Doctors & Professionals

Kind sponsors of the BMLS 2015/16 Programme
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